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What is Deferred Compensation? Difficult 
Issues Made for Complex Rules

In an e-mail interview, Bill Sweetnam discusses Section 409A 
from his perspective as one involved in the development of the 
regulations and currently as one involved in advising clients on 
409A’s impact on their nonqualified deferred compensation plans.
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